
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF A GATHERING OF THE WOODBURY 
COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
 
 

You are hereby notified that a majority of the Board of Supervisors will be 
attending the Woodbury County Farm Bureau Board Meeting on Thursday, 
February 10, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at 716 Sunnybrooke Drive in Moville.  

 
 
 

 


